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International Day of Democracy 

Friday 15th September marks for International Day of Democracy. Our school vision is to empower our pupils to take on 

the world; one way in which we will achieve this is by creating a student leadership team. This week, during 

assemblies, your child has received information about how to become and anti-bullying ambassador and/or a school 

councillor.  

   Throughout the course of next week, your child will have the opportunity to tell their class why 

   they think they would make a good school council representative for their class. It would be 

   great if you could support your child with their speech. 

  

   The ballot box is ready and voting day will take place on Friday 22nd September. 

 

     To implement our new anti-bullying policy, Mrs Bates will be recruiting anti-bullying 

    ambassadors. If your child would like to apply, they need to ask their class teacher for 

    an application form. These need to be handed to Mrs Bates by Friday 22nd September. 

Over the course of the year, anti-bullying ambassadors will receive specialist training, through The Diana Award. 

School uniform  

We want your child to feel proud 

to be part of the Daven 

community. Wearing school 

uniform is crucial for this and we 

need your support.  

Please ensure your child wears a 

blue polo and blue jumper/ 

cardigan. The rest of the uniform 

details are listed on the school 

website.  

For PE days, white t-shirts and 

shorts/joggers should be worn. As 

a reminder, PE days are listed 

below. 

Year 1 – Monday 

Year 2 – Monday 

Year 3 – Tuesday 

Year 4 – Tuesday 

Year 5 – Tuesday 

Year 6 – Tuesday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception:  

Year 1:  

Year 2:  

Year 3:  

Year 4:  

Year 5:  

Year 6:  

Attendance - 

Reception:  

Year 1:  

Year 2:  

Year 3:  

Year 4:  

Year 5:  

Year 6:  

 

Important note 

 

 

 

Year 3 and Year 6 will continue swimming this 

half term so please bring their swimming kits. As 

year 6 will be on their trip, they do not need to 

bring it this week.  

 

 

 

 

Trips 

Please remember the dates for 

trips next week. The coach will be 

leaving at 7:15am. Any queries, 

speak to your child’s class teacher 

or a member of the admin team.  

Monday 18th September: Year 6 trip 

to the Conway Centre 

Wednesday 20th September: Year 6 

trip to the Conway Centre 

 


